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welcome@tacso.eu

From: Igor Milosevic <igormiloseviczid@gmail.com>

Sent: 09 March 2020 00:08

To: 'TACSO ME Aleksandra Gligorovic'

Cc: Welcome@tacso.eu

Subject: RE: Produzene konsultacije vezano za IPA 3 do 9. marta

Dear colleagues, 
 
IPA III programming pretty much covers a significant number of issues of particular importance to the region. We think it would 
be important to highlight the topic of spatial planning and housing in the Green Agenda and Sustainable Connectivity thematic 
priority. Space management and the way spatial resources are used in relation to meeting the need for housing, but also the 
counter-commodification process are closely related to the topic, the environmental impact of cities and the overall objectives 
defined by this segment of the program. 
 
Regarding the proposal for preparation a strategic response from the user, I think you should give the sublimated suggestions to 
brief online consultations and then pass it on to several addresses. Some of the addresses may be RCC (Regional Cooperation 
Council), Western Balkan Fund, RYCO and the organizers of the Berlin Process - Bulgaria and Macedonia. These are all bodies 
that have in their boards or organization, high level representatives of public administrations from the region. Ask them for 
proposal placement. 
 
All the best 
ADP-Zid team 

 


